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PARK AND RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD 
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 
 
SUBJECT:  Proposed Volunteer Background Checks CAR # 25-2009 
    
 
DISCUSSION: PRAB reviewed the proposed Volunteer Background Check Policy CAR #25-2009    
 

 Joe McNeal, acting co-director of Recreation outlined the proposed Volunteer 
Background Check Policy at the regular PRAB Meeting on 10-21-2010 

 
     If approved, Staff will add appropriate language to the Contribution Group 

Applications 
 
 PRAB had some question regarding care and control.  Example: Carpool 

Volunteers would they need to submit to a background check?  Many members 
of PRAB are already part of current volunteer background checks and see this as 
an appropriate requirement with no reservations on their parts. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  

  
PRAB recommends City Council adopt the staff proposal for requiring Volunteer 
Background Checks 

   
Vote 6-0 

 
  

 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Marc Siegel, Acting Chair 10-20-2010 Meeting 
Park and Recreation Advisory Board 


